
22nd June 2023 Planning Sub-Committee Addendum 

 

Item 5.1 22/055/1/FUL – 27 Harewood Road 

 

Cllr Gatland did not refer the application to Planning Sub-Committee. She did object 
to the scheme and here representation is accurately reflected in paragraph 6.2 of the 
Officer Report. 

Therefore paragraph 1.1 should be substituted with the following: 

1.1 This application is being reported to committee because: 
• Objections above the threshold in the Committee Consideration Criteria 

have been received. 

 

 


